

## BOARD OF GOVERNORS OF THE FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM WASHINGTON

R-603

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE
TO THE BOARD

January 27, 1940

Dear Sir:

Your advice will be appreciated as to the total amount of reimbursement received by your Bank for messages transmitted over the main lines of the Federal Reserve Leased Wire System during the last six months of 1936 and 1939.

Please show separately, for the last six months of 1939, the total amount of reimbursement received from all government departments and agencies combined and the total amount received from member and nonmember clearing banks for messages transmitted over the main lines.

Very truly yours,

J. R. Van Fossen, Assistant Chief, Division of Bank Operations,